DW 13-3S¥%

25 Manchester Street
Merrimack, NH 03054
603-882-5191 (phone)
603-913-2305(fax)

SENT VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL
June 19, 2014

Debra A. Howland

Executive Director and Secretary

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Pennichuck Water Works, Inc.
Docket No. DW 13-358, WICA Capital Projects
Notice of Project Substitution

Dear Ms. Howland:

In accordance with Order No. 25,661 in Docket No. DW 13-358 (May 5, 2014)
and Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. (PWW or Company) Tariff Original Page 51,
the Company is providing notice of certain project substitutions to reflect
changed circumstances. Please find enclosed PWW'’s revised 2014 WICA
projects schedule for the following reasons:

1. The City of Nashua finalized its Fiscal Year 2014-2015 sewer
projects. The final project list deferred planned work on Franklin and
Ridge Streets from 2014 to 2015. In substitution, the City included
sewer replacement work on Ninth, Mulberry, Belmont and Fairmount
Streets. The water main being replaced on the above streets is either
unlined cast iron or galvanized steel.

2. The Town of Amherst slightly modified its 2014 street and storm drain
project scope. As a result, the water main replacement work on
Foundry Street that was approved has been deferred until 2015. In
substitution, the Town expanded its scope of work on Mack Hill Road
from 150 to 300 feet of water main replacement.



Please note that the overall 2014 WICA dollar amount approved remains
unchanged as the planning contingency included in the total has been adjusted
to offset the change in individual project amounts.

| trust you will find this satisfactory.
Sincerely,

<74,
Charlie Hoe
Director Regulatory Affairs
Enclosure

cc via electronic mail:
Office of Consumer Advocate



